
 
  
 
May 4, 2020 
 
The Honorable Stephen M. Hahn, MD 
Commissioner 
U.S. Food and Drug Administration 
10903 New Hampshire Ave. 
Silver Spring, MD 20993 
 
Dear Commissioner Hahn: 

On behalf of the American Society for Microbiology, which includes thousands of public health and clinical 
laboratory microbiologists, we thank the FDA for clarifying its current online guidance that serology tests for 
SARS-CoV-2 


